Immigration Detention in Canada:

IHRP Panel Discussion

Monday, March 20, 2017, 12:30-2pm, Room J125 (Jackman Law Building)
A light lunch will be provided.

On February 23, the International Human Rights Program (IHRP) released at a press conference on Par-
liament Hill "Invisible Citizens: Canadian Children in Immigration Detention", its third report in two
years on immigration detention.

Please join us for a lunchtime discussion with Prof. Audrey Macklin, IHRP senior fellow Hanna Gros and

clinic student Yolanda Song (3L) about the research and advocacy involved in releasing this report. The
panel will focus on the topics of immigration detention in Canada, advocacy strategies for human rights
work, and the IHRP clinic program in general.
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http://www.law.utoronto.ca/news/new-ihrp-report-urges-canada-implement-alternatives-detaining-children-family-separation

